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 Objection

Comments I believe the development is in the wrong place due to poor road access to the site, surrounded by
residential developments along with proposed planned developments on Ford Air field, with the overall
affect the development will have on the surrounding landscape with the 80m tall towers. Concern over
toxic release from the site and the affect this and other developments will have on thr area with
regards to smells. The site is also close to the edge of the Southtdown National Park which is being
encroached by other proposed small developments and the fact smell has no boundaries . Is not the
development at Horsham for a similar site not a better place as it does have better road access? Many
thanks for taking the time to read this
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